
IFUT Executive votes to recommend acceptance of pay talks proposals 

 

The Executive of the Irish Federation of University Teachers (IFUT), after full and careful 
consideration of complex issues, taking into account the advantages and disadvantages of the 
proposals in Public Service Stability Agreement, voted to recommend acceptance of the 
proposals arising from the recent Pay Talks.  The proposals will be put to a ballot of IFUT 
membership, likely to conclude in the second week of September. 
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John Gallagher - John Gallagher Consulting -  Tel 087 9369888 
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